
How many times a day should I
feed my chickens?
Chicken is a very common poultry. The improvement of the mass
economy and the rapid growth of the world population have
caused  the  demand  for  chickens  to  continue  to  increase.
Chicken and eggs have become indispensable ingredients in our
daily lives. The rapid growth of the market has made more and
more people started to raise chickens. In rural households,
basically every household raises a few chickens, so that the
daily  egg  supply  is  sufficient.And  large-scale  poultry
breeding has become very common.

Compared  with  cattle,  sheep  and  other  animals,  chicken
breeding is not simple. And a little carelessness will cause
chicken problems and cause economic losses. In the process of
raising chickens, you need to have better breeding techniques.
And you must always pay attention to the diet of the chickens,
because the diet of the chickens determines the quality of the
chickens to a large extent.So when you raise the chickens, you
usually feed them several times a day. What?

Different types of chickens and different feeding methods will
have different feeding times per day. The specific feeding
times still need to be carried out according to the actual
situation of breeding.

For free-range chickens, it is sufficient to feed them once a
day in the morning and evening. If it is a free-range chicken
that lays eggs, a bucket should be placed in the corridor or
nest to allow the chickens to feed freely at any time. The
chickens in the chicken farm need to be fed food three times a
day. Or continuously feed for 24 hours, so that the broilers
can be released in about 50 days.
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For family raising chickens, it is recommended to feed 2-3
times a day. There is no specific time, as long as the feeding
time is the same every day. The laying hens should be fed 3
times a day, at 7 am, 12 noon and afternoon. Around 5 o'clock.

Scientifically  feeding  chickens  should  adjust  various
nutrients  in  chicken  feed  according  to  the  chicken's
production environment and egg production. Practice has proved
that adjusting chicken feed is one of the simplest . And most
effective ways to increase the economic profit of the breeding
industry.

Using the feed production line produced by Shandong Loyal
Industrial Co., Ltd. can produce chicken feed suitable for all
kinds of chickens. At the same time, we can also provide high-
quality  chicken  feed  formulas  for  the  majority  of
manufacturers  to  make  your  production  more  smooth.

The  feed  production  line  is  made  of  food-grade  stainless
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steel. It can realize a highly automated production method and
has  a  very  high  production  efficiency.  In  the  highly
competitive feed industry, high productivity means more orders
and customers can be obtained. In addition, the chicken feed
produced by this production line has a high level of quality
and is very popular in the feed market. At the same time, our
biscuit production line, corn flake production line and bread
crumb production line are all well received.

Chicken  feeding  and  feed  quality  are  very  important.  The
specific feeding times need to be determined according to the
type of chicken. Using our feed production line can help you
better breed chickens!


